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April 18, 2006

Jessica Wilcox
Renegade Parts Washers
2320 Zinga Drive
Reedsburg, WI 53959

RE: Request to allow discharge of product from parts cleaning activity

Dear Ms. Wilcox;

Pretreatment staff has reviewed the referenced discharge request to allow users in the
City of Wichita to discharge the Renegade Degreaser product into the City sanitary sewer
system. Based on the proposed volumes, frequency of discharge, and the concentration
of the pollutants included in the MSDS that you submitted, it is acceptable to discharge

this material as described in your written request dated 3/29/06.

If future activities and /or stricter regulations result in finding that this material is
unacceptable, then the user will have 60 days to seek alternative methods of disposal after

notification of unacceptance by the City.

Allowing the use of this product should not be construed as endorsement of this product
or any other material associated with Renegade Parts Washers. Use of this material
indicates that the User agrees to hold harmless the City of Wichita and its representatives,
from any liabilities associated with use and discharge of this product. Please contact me
at 316-303-8703 if any questions. Thanks for your inquiry, and efforts to comply with

local environmental regulations.

Sincerely;
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